

Welcome back! We hope you had a great break with your family. As always Term 4 will be a really busy one and we look forward to lots of exciting events and activities. Click on the link below for some tips to survive the term.

https://www.kidspot.com.au/parenting/parenthood/parenting-style/5-brilliant-tips-to-make-it-through-the-shtfight-that-is-term-4/news-story/d01ae48c3cf1a14ddab35fb8eb5ecea2

It was lovely to see everyone looking incredibly smart for school photos on Tuesday (always an exciting day.)

Book week will be celebrated next week with a book parade on Wednesday. The children are asked to dress up as their favourite book character. There will be prizes for classes and individuals.

## <u>Year 5</u>

Dance sport will continue until week 5.

School leader candidates are proudly wearing their badges and will be presenting their speeches in week 6.

## <u>Year 6</u>

Camp is going ahead!!!!!! All the information you need will come home on Monday of week 2. We will need to get all the information back as soon as possible so that we can send everything off to Great Aussie Bush Camp! They have a full Covid safe plan in place as will the school.

After you have received the information feel free to contact me (Melissa O'Sullivan) with any questions or concerns.

The students have a project to complete this term. It has been uploaded on to Google Classroom. This assignment requires the students to manage their time and follow a plan to have the project completed by the Wednesday of week 6. Again, any questions can be directed towards your child's teacher.

## REMINDER OF SCHOOL UNIFORM EXPECTATIONS

Girls Summer Uniform	Boys Summer Uniform
Cotton black and white check tunic with black tab tie OR Black shorts and white polo with school emblem White ankle socks Black leather school shoes School Hat	Black shorts White polo with school emblem White ankle socks Black leather school shoes School Hat